
KARIMGANJ COLLEGE 

ADMISSION NOTICE 

Date :: 18-08-2024 

 

This is for the information of all concerned that as per the Notification from the 

Director of Higher Education, Assam, Spot Admission for NON-CUET 

category will be held on 21st, 22nd and 23rd August, 2024. Students who are 

willing to take admission to FYUG – I Semester at Karimganj College under 

this Category are asked to come to the college at 11-00 a.m. on the dates 

mentioned above. For admission, students have to apply in the Samarth Portal 

under the Non-CUET category. Those who have applied earlier need not apply 

again.  The criterion for admission is the same that had been notified earlier. 

Students who are interested to take admission in the Boys & Girls Hostel are 

asked to submit an application to the office of the undersigned on or before 20th 

August 2024.              

     

              

     

       K       

 

 


